
TO: Public Arts Commission 

FROM: Jaime Chew, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT: Los Altos Arts Council 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Receive update from Los Altos Arts Council Subcommittee 

BACKGROUND & DISCUSSION 

At the May 6, 2021, Public Arts Commission (PAC) regular meeting, the subcommittee of 
Ellickson, Waldman, and King was formed to finalized program details. 

The Commission will receive an update from the Los Altos Arts Council Subcommittee. 

DATE: September 30, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM # 9 
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